
From: SUSAN HAMILTON < >  

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 7:22 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Re: Proposed Bylaw 

 

 

 

Dear Trustees, 

 

The agenda package for the March 27th meeting was posted only 2 days prior to the meeting, 

which does not allow for intelligent consideration of such important issues, and nor does it allow 

for much opportunity of community dialogue. I choose to believe that this was not intentional; 

otherwise, my confidence in our Trustees would be seriously undermined.  

 

But attempting to rescind an existing bylaw without proper public procedure? Then appointing 

ACP members who largely uphold your own views, and apparently ignoring feedback from the 

community that clearly supports the existing bylaw 122? What are you thinking?! 

 

I cannot support the changes proposed by draft Bylaw 129 because they do not conform to the 

objectives of the Islands Trust Act or South Pender's OCP, and they would compromise the rural 

character and quality of life on this beautiful island. More importantly, they would threaten the 

fragile ecosystem of which we are only a part. In this present climate crisis, each of us is 

responsible for the preservation and survival of the environment.  

 

sincerely, 

Susan Hamilton 

 

 

 

   

Sent from my iPad 

 


